
 

 
FIRE DEPARTMENT AND EMERGENCY MEDICAL SERVICES  P1402 
 
 
Inspections of the school buildings by the Fire Department are to be done with the 
knowledge of the Principals.  The Fire Department shall forward a written report of any 
such inspection to the Principal and Superintendent or designee.  
 
The Westford Fire Department is to be contacted on all queries regarding Emergency 
Medical Services.  Each staff member shall observe and be familiar with the regulations 
(available through the school nurse) pertaining to said services. 
 
 
Westford Public Schools Policy References: 
 P3602 – Building Inspection 
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